
 
 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/ Date: 07/04/2022 

 
Dear Parents 
Greetings! 

 

The orientation session that was planned from April 11th to 13th ,2022 will not be 

physically held in school due to the unavailability of the Principal and some key 

members of the Administrative and Academic Department, as they are required to go to 

Panchkula to complete some important CBSE related work on an urgent basis. The 

orientation PPT will be shared with you through mail although all the important details 

have already been shared with you. In case you have any specific query please get in 

touch with the respective coordinator/ class teacher. 

Thanks and Regards 

 

BBPS Manesar 
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